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CORONAVIRUS: PREPARATION TIPS AND RESOURCES  

Holdenville Schools will continue to monitor and update information received by the district from State 

and Federal agencies to our students, parents, staff and community as it becomes available.  As we 

approach Spring Break, remember that you can help prevent the spread of the Coronavirus by taking 

simple steps to:  

- Avoid close contact with people who are sick.  

- Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.  

- Stay home when you are sick.  

- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash.  

- Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces using a regular household cleaning     

spray or wipe.  

- Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after going to the     

bathroom, before eating, and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing.   

  

Holdenville Public Schools is dedicated to the safety of our students and is listening to the guidance from 

the Oklahoma Health Department on how to appropriately address the concerns on the spread of the 

COVID-19.   

  

Holdenville Schools will continue to update students and parents regarding all activities.  Students, parents, 

and staff will be contacted via School Messenger. We will also post information on our social media pages: 

Facebook  

  

For more information, please visit:  

  Oklahoma State Department of Health novel coronavirus website: 

https://coronavirus.health.ok.gov     Centers for Disease Control: www.cdc.gov/COVID19  

Or call:                                                                                                                                                                               

  Coronavirus Call Center: 877-215-8336  
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